KETTLEBURGH TOWN ESTATE CHARITY

The Kettleburgh Town Estate Charity provides grants to young Kettleburgh residents who are about to embark
on further education, an apprenticeship, or other training.

This year we provided grants of £100 to three residents, two of whom requested partial funding towards the
purchase of laptops for their university courses and one who was starting an apprenticeship and requested
help with the purchase of tools.

If any young residents think a grant would be helpful to them, please apply by email to
kettleburghtownestatecharity@gmail.com, including a brief description of the course or training, and how you
would use a grant.
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